
Title: 2018-2019 School Year Information

Good Morning, 

The LunchMaster hopes you are having a great summer! We look forward to another great year ahead 

and are thrilled to continue to provide meals for Menlo Park City School District. The LunchMaster is a 

family-owned and -operated business founded in 1994. We make fresh, homemade meals with high 

quality, nutritious ingredients. We offer up to 12 options to choose from daily, with over 180 total menu 

items. Attached is a flyer that illustrates how our lunch program works in five easy steps.

Our School Code Flyer (attached) illustrates a step-by-step process on how to register for a LunchMaster 

account and order meals on our platform. Registering for an account is easy and can be done by clicking 

here. After registering, you can order meals by clicking here. These links, as well as other helpful 

information, can be accessed from our website, www.thelunchmaster.com. 

We are committed to promoting the health and well-being of your students. One of the ways we engage 

with our parents and students is through our social media accounts on Facebook and Instagram. On 

these platforms, one of our Registered Dietitians will post recipes and nutritional information. We would 

love to have you participate and sincerely value your thoughts and ideas! 

Attached is a pdf document introducing our family team. If you have any general questions or concerns, 

please feel free to contact The LunchMaster customer service anytime at 

lunchmaster@nobhillcatering.com or (855) 565-8624 and select option 2. Our team would love to help 

you in any way we can, and we are here for you every step (and every bite!) of the way.

We are looking forward to a great year ahead! 

Sincerely,

The LunchMaster Family


